
Joint WRS Scrutiny Task Group: Update 

On Thursday 6th February the group visited Wyatt House in Worcester, which is the base for 

WRS.  During this visit Members received a presentation outlining in detail the work of WRS.  

Members also had a chance to tour the building and to speak to staff about the services they 

deliver across the county. 

The latest meeting of the Joint WRS Scrutiny Task group took place on Thursday 20th 

February.  During the meeting Members interviewed a representative of the host authority’s 

legal department and the Chairman of the WRS Management Board.  The governance 

structure for WRS was the main focus of the discussions during this interview. 

The next meeting of the group is due to take place on 19th March.  During this meeting 

Members will reflect on the progress they have made to date with the review and any 

outstanding issues that remain to be addressed.  Members have also reached a stage where 

they are starting to discuss possible recommendations. 

The review remains on track to be completed in time to report to the Overview and Scrutiny 

Committee in June. 


